
 

 

 

Product Change Notice 

July 5, 2023 

 

Products Affected: Knight Electronics and Orion-branded Power Cord Products 

 

Type of Change: Change of Product Branding  

 

Reason for Change: Affiliation with Io Audio Technologies as a brand of 

connectivity products. 

 

Discussion: Io Audio Technologies has expanded their product offering into the 

power sector. Knight Electronics, Inc. has manufactured and sold power cord 

products for many years as both OEM products and under the Orion Fans brand. 

With Io Audio Technologies’ most recent product expansion, the power cord 

offerings previously sold under the Orion Fans brand will now be offered under 

the Io Audio Technologies brand moving forward. Part numbers will not be 

affected, and there will be no changes to product specifications. The Power Cord 

products will be featured on the ioaudiotech.com web site and product literature 

will be available at that location. 
 

 


